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MEETINGS 
 
CAPT met thirty-two times in regularly scheduled full committee meetings. There 
were twelve additional meetings during the year involving CAPT. 
 
Informational meetings were held with new tenure-track faculty, faculty appointed to 
their second three-year terms, candidates for promotion, and candidates for tenure at 
the end of their fifth year. Chairs of departments were invited to the meetings with third-
year re-appointees, candidates for promotion, and candidates for tenure. There was an 
additional informational meeting for chairs of candidates for tenure in 2012-13. The 
CAPT chair met separately with first-year faculty and with candidates and their chairs 
unable to attend the scheduled meetings.

personnel and procedural matters. 
 
CAPT participated in both meetings of the Committee on Committees. 
 
CAPT worked with the chair of FEC to consider the implications of the transition in 
administrative structure for tenure and promotion candidates.   
 
The chair of CAPT met individually with several department chair





ADDITIONAL ITEMS 

CAPT presented a motion to amend Article IX, Section D, 4 of the Faculty Handbook to 
allow a tenure candidate to revoke a delay in the tenure clock as a way of providing 
greater flexibility for faculty having to make decisions about the timing of tenure 


